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Sir,

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 4th Inst.

enclosing a nobice received by you

from the Monncipality of St

Isidore requesting that the fence

dividing the Caughnawaga Reserve

from said Incerncipality be repairedg

In reply I have to inform you

that while this Department is

not aware of any agreement by

the Fidencl Government under

which

Rev. E. Chervier, Esq.

Indian Agent

Caughnawaga,

P.L.
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